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Hi Paul
That’s what I thought when she said that she had made you aware. This is the first event that she
is responsible for, previously the notifications came from the DPS, and I think she is not totally
sure of what is needed hence the piecemeal approach in contacting the different authorities
separately. She did say that she has a meeting with Insp Derrick soon regarding the event.
I will contact her today and reiterate the need to submit the Event Notification and the ESMP to
you.
Kind regards
Jon
Jon Bryant
Senior Licensing Officer
Environmental Health
Mid Sussex District Council
Tel +44 (0) 1444 477428
Mobile +44 (0)7712 415409
Email: jon.bryant@midsussex.gov.uk
www.midsussex.gov.uk
MSDClogo

‘Working together for a better Mid Sussex’

From: Paul Collard <Paul.Collard@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 17 October 2023 08:59
To: Jon Bryant <Jon.Bryant@midsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Saint Hill Manor - Church of Scientology Event 3rd to 5th November 2023
Hi Jon
I wasn’t aware of the event no, but Nigel Canon had given me the heads up re the protest which I
passed to Sussex Police for any necessary action.
Will look out for the event notification and EMP.
Thanks
Kind Regards

Paul
Paul Collard DipEP AMBCI FICPEM MEPS
Emergency Preparedness Manager
Chair Mid Sussex Safety Advisory Group
(Working days Tues, Weds, Thurs)
Communities Directorate
Mid Sussex District Council, Oaklands Road, Haywards Heath, West Sussex. RH16 1SS
Mobile: 07702 477705
Email: paul.collard@midsussex.gov.uk
Web : www.midsussex.gov.uk
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Events: Click here to notify
Working together for a better Mid Sussex
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www.metoffice.gov.uk/WeatherReady

From: Jon Bryant <Jon.Bryant@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 October 2023 11:26
To: Paul Collard <paul.collard@midsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: Saint Hill Manor - Church of Scientology Event 3rd to 5th November 2023
Hi Paul,
Are you aware of the Church of Scientology event at Saint Hill Manor due to be held between the
3-5 November?
I visited the location today (16/10) as we had a complaint that the event was not going to be held
in compliance with their Premises Licence
They are expecting around 6000 people in attendance on each of the days.
I spoke with Janet Laveau on site, email 
She appears to be the organiser of this particular event. She did say that you had been advised
previously of the event and that she has a meeting with Insp Dave Derrick soon with regards to
potential protest activity at the site. I have asked that they complete the event notification if not
already done so. They do have a EMSP which I have also asked to be forwarded either to myself or
direct to you.
Kind regards
Jon
Jon Bryant
Senior Licensing Officer
Environmental Health
Mid Sussex District Council
Tel +44 (0) 1444 477428
Mobile +44 (0)7712 415409
Email: jon.bryant@midsussex.gov.uk
www.midsussex.gov.uk
MSDClogo

‘Working together for a better Mid Sussex’
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